From: JANET ZIEMKE

To: Collins, Eileen M (CED)
Subject: Nikiski
Date: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 11:52:36 AM

Our name is Janet and Dennis Ziemke. Address 47765 Diamond St. This letter is to inform
you our feeling about Nikiski become a city. We need for us to be able to control the money
given to bough. Our roads are terrible year around. Even with lots of complaints made,
nothing done to make them better. Nikiski could be made into the city we deserve and want.
The bough does not care about us, only the money given them to spend on themselves, not
Nikiski. We who live here care and want to make our city a special city. Thank you,

Janet and Dennis Ziemke
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